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Jonas Kelly

From: Chris Sprayberry <csprayberry@cityofgriffin.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 7:21 AM

To: Jonas Kelly

Cc: Warren Dimsdale

Subject: RE: Hammond Drive at West Poplar Street - Request for 2nd Utility Submittal 

Categories: Filed by Newforma

Jonas, 

 

It should take no more than 48 hours for the City of Griffin to relocate our fiber facilities once the Electric Department 

has relocated their poles. 

 

Thanks,   

 

Chris Sprayberry  

Telecommunications | Telecommunications Manager  

The City of Griffin shall be a model of excellence in local government; a safe, well-planned community 

with equal opportunity for all. 

 

 

From: Jonas Kelly <jkelly@heath-lineback.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 8:09 AM 

To: Chris Sprayberry <csprayberry@cityofgriffin.com> 

Cc: Warren Dimsdale <wdimsdale@heath-lineback.com> 

Subject: RE: Hammond Drive at West Poplar Street - Request for 2nd Utility Submittal  

 

 EXTERNAL EMAIL - Please use caution and proper judgement.  

 

Thanks, Chris. 

 

Can you also provide a Utility Adjustment Schedule (UAS) detailing the time required to relocate your facilities? I have 

provided a template for your use. 

 

Jonas M. Kelly, E.I.T. | Civil Transportation Practice  

Voice: 770.424.1668 x 135  

jkelly@heath-lineback.com  
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
H&L

 

 

From: Chris Sprayberry <csprayberry@cityofgriffin.com>  

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 10:00 AM 

To: Jonas Kelly <jkelly@heath-lineback.com> 


